CHASEN BOARD MEETING, AREAS 7/8/9 KATHY'S 4/4/2023 7PM

Welcome and Check In

Kathy

CHASEN Board Elections – July 2023 - Nominating Chair/Committee needed

Glenn Miller has resigned; Mike Nishimura announced he will resign in May

Positions for elections will be President, Secretary, 2 Directors, plus one director to finish Mike's term.

Treasurer's Reports - Checking \$3210.85 and Savings \$580.71

Diane

Reports and Concerns

Planning -

Dave

A new project, a recycling center has been proposed at Oak and Sunrise; other projects remain the same.

Promotion

Bill

Concern for better/more promotion for meetings. We need to send out

Special invitations to city officials and Sue Frost for May. (Kathy and Bill)

Republic – Letter from concerned neighbor. Kathy will compile the concerns and request answers.

City Council looking into organizing our own school district in Citrus Heights.

Wall That Heals/Vietnam Veterans Memorial opened 3/31 at Rusch Park

National Night Out

Kathy

Bill

C-C reserved and fees waved (Bill)

Registration Completed (Diane) Waiting for packet

After Park District approves bounce houses Bill will check them out

Contact CH Band - Bill

Areas 6 & 2 probably will not join us

We will only be inviting organizations who have entertainment to offer (no promotion)

Bill and Diane will check to make sure they have all the information from Glenn

March/ April Programs

Kathy

April – CHPD: Drone information and demonstration

May – Representative Josh Hoover

June and July - Consider PG&E or Green Acres

Projects/Concerns

Homeless Navigators are no longer funded

Solar lights at garbage cans on Auburn Trail needed

Sidewalk needed between Oak and Villa Oak

Help Snackman promote sox collection next February

Kathy attended meeting for NIP/funding options

Street light for Oak and Canelo Hills No need fo doggie bags on trail

Historical Marker at Wintergreen/Old Auburn